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KATHY HOCHUL

Governor

BLAKE WASHINGTON

Director of the Budget

Via Electronic Mail

Mr. Gunnar Larson
G@xny.io

Dear Mr. Larson:

MATTHEW HOWARD

Deputy Director

MARK MASSARONI

Deputy Director

February 9, 2024

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Law (“FOIL”) request to the New
York State Division of the Budget (the “Division”) dated February 2, 2024 in which you seek
the following: "any and all records specific to Superintendent Harris' recusal(s) as of February

1,2024."

The Division does not possess records responsive to your request as of February 2,

2024.

Sincerely,

£ ytfirens jft
Amy R. Ottaviano
FOIL Officer



